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MEDIA ADVISORY:  Work to Help Sacramento River 
Salmon Underway in Yolo Bypass 
Agencies reconstruct century-old Wallace Weir 

 
WHAT:  Near-completion of multi-agency project to help keep salmon from straying from the 
Sacramento River 
 
WHEN: 
Thursday, October 6, 10 a.m. 
 
WHO: 
Assemblymember Bill Dodd 
Mark Cowin, Director, California Department of Water Resources 
Fritz Durst, President, Reclamation District 108 Board of Directors 
Randy Record, Board Chairman, Metropolitan Water District of Southern California 
Curtis Knight, Executive Director, California Trout 
Other state and local officials 
 
WHERE: 
Wallace Weir in the Yolo Bypass, about four miles northeast of Woodland (roughly 45-minute 
drive from Sacramento) 
Directions from Sacramento: Take I-5 North.  Take Exit 536 for County Road 102 
(just before Woodland).  Turn right onto County Road 102 and continue north for 4.1 miles. 
 Turn right onto County Road 17 and continue 2.5 miles east up onto the levee.  Turn right 
onto the levee and continue south for 1.5 miles until you reach the Wallace Weir. 
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